Virginia Household Water Quality Program 2016 Schedule
Virginia Cooperative Extension Provides Affordable Water Testing and Education for Well and
Spring Users

Our Program:

About 21% of Virginians, or 1.6 million people, rely on private water supplies (wells or springs) for their
household water. The goal of the Virginia Household Water Quality Program is to improve the water
quality and health of Virginians with private water supplies. Drinking water clinics are held across the
state to provide access to affordable water testing, help interpreting household water test results, and
information about managing water systems and addressing problems.

Drinking Water Clinics:

Campus faculty and local Extension Agents work together to offer drinking water clinics in 40-60
counties each year. Anyone with a private water supply can participate. Participants attend a short
Kickoff Meeting, where they receive information about how to collect water samples and a sampling kit.
Homeowners collect samples and drop off locally on the sample collection date. Samples are iced in
coolers and taken to Virginia Tech for analysis. Once the analysis is complete, an Interpretation Meeting
is held to distribute the results to participants. Water test results are explained, and information is
provided about water problems, along with potential solutions. If participants are unable to attend the
interpretation meeting, results will be mailed.

ALL PARTICIPANT INFORMATION IS KEPT STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL.
COST FOR TESTING IS $52 PER SAMPLE KIT.

What does the water test include?

Iron Manganese Sulfate Hardness
Sodium Copper Nitrate Arsenic
Fluoride pH Total Dissolved Solids

Coliform bacteria E. coli bacteria Lead

For more information and resources about private water supplies and water quality, please visit:
www.wellwater.bse.vt.edu, call 540-231-9058 or email us at: wellwater@vt.edu.

Sample Collection Counties Contact Info
Date

March 2, 2016 Franklin and Cynthia Martel; cmartel@vt.edu; 540-483-5161
Henry Carol Haynes; haynesO4@vt.edu; 540-483-5161

March 23, 2016 Culpeper Becky Sheffield; rebesl@vt.edu; 540-727-3435
Rappahannock
Fauquier

March 30, 2016 Loudoun Maria Sohail; maria.sohail@loudoun.gov; 703-737-8978
Prince William Thomas Bolles; tpbolles@vt.edu; 703-792-4037

April 13, 2016 Montgomery Kelli Scott; kescottl@vt.edu; 540-382-5790

Erin Ling; wellwater@vt.edu; 540-231-9058

April 27, 2016 Amherst Alyssa Elliott; ajelliott@vt.edu; 434-946-9365
Bedford Scott Baker; schaker@vt.edu; 540-586-7675;
Appomattox Bruce Jones; brjones4@vt.edu; 434-352-8244
Campbell Todd Scott; toddsO8@vt.edu; 434-332-9538
Lynchburg Kevin Camm; kecamm@vt.edu; 434-455-3740

May 4, 2016 Albemarle lan Pasquarelli; ipasq@vt.edu; 434-872-4579
Fluvanna John Thompson; jthomp75@vt.edu; 434-591-1950
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Louisa Crysti Hopkins; hcrysti2@vt.edu; 540-967-3401
May 18, 2016 Pulaski Morgan Paulette; paulette@vt.edu; 540-980-7761
Carroll Steve Pottorff; pottorff@vt.edu; 276-730-3113
Bland Jeannie Dudding; jdudding@vt.edu; 540-921-3455
Giles Jeannie Dudding; jdudding@vt.edu; 540-921-3455
June 8, 2016 Nelson Mike Lachance; lachance@vt.edu; 434-263-4035
June 15, 2016 Hanover Laura Maxey-Nay; luaram@vt.edu; 804-752-4307
King William Tracy Porter; tpor6839@vt.edu; 804-769-4955
King and Queen Tracy Porter; tpor6839@vt.edu; 804-769-4955
June 22, 2016 Roanoke TBA; 540-772-7524
Botetourt Kate Lawrence; mcl87@vt.edu; 540-473-8260
July 20, 2016 Chesapeake Watson Lawrence; malawre3@vt.edu; 757-382-6348
Virginia Beach Andrea Davis; adavis@vbgov.com; 757-385-8157
August 24, 2016 Spotsylvania John Howe; jhowe@vt.edu; 540-507-7571
September 7, 2016 | Nottoway Haley McCann; hmccann@vt.edu; 434-645-9315
Amelia Laura Siegle; laurab08@vt.edu; 804-561-2482
September 14, Goochland Bob Whitehead; whitehd5@vt.edu; 804-556-5868
2016 Powhatan Rachel Grosse; rgrosse@vt.edu; (804) 556-5872
September 21, New Kent John Allison; john.allison@vt.edu; 804-966-9645
2016 Essex Glenn Sturm; gjsturm@vt.edu; 804-693-2602
September 28, Madison
2016 Orange Brad Jarvis; bjarvis@vt.edu; 540-948-6881
Greene
October 5, 2016 Franklin Cynthia Martel; cmartel@vt.edu; 540-483-5161
Henry Carol Haynes; haynesO4@vt.edu; 540-483-5161
Wythe Sandy Stoneman; sandyst@vt.edu; 276-223-6043
October 12, 2016 Amherst Alyssa Elliott; ajelliott@vt.edu; 434-946-9365
Bedford Scott Baker; schaker@vt.edu; 540-586-7675
Appomattox Bruce Jones; brjones4@vt.edu; 434-352-8244
Campbell Todd Scott; toddsO8@vt.edu; 434-332-9538
Lynchburg Kevin Camm; kecamm@vt.edu; 434-455-3740
October 19, 2016 Chesterfield Linda Cole; licole2@vt.edu; 804-751-4401
October 19, 2016 Lancaster Trent Jones; jonesrt@vt.edu; 804-580-5694
Northumberland Trent Jones; jonesrt@vt.edu; 804-580-5694
Westmoreland Stephanie Romelczyk; sromelcz@vt.edu; 804-493-8924
Richmond Christine O’Keefe; okeefe@vt.edu; 804-333-3420
October 26, 2016 Buckingham Jennifer Ligon; jligon@vt.edu; 540-245-5750
Prince Edward Shelda Daniels; sheldae@vt.edu; 434-392-4246
November 2, 2016 Shenandoah Mark Sutphin; mark.sutphin@vt.edu; 540-665-5699
Page Karen Poff; kpoff@vt.edu; 540-635-4549
Warren
November 9, 2016 Frederick Mark Sutphin; mark.sutphin@vt.edu; 540-665-5699
Clarke Karen Poff; kpoff@vt.edu; 540-635-4549
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